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San Pedro Garza Garcia, Nuevo Leén, November 12, 2021

Meghan Fay Zahniser
Executive Director
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education

Dear Executive Diractor Zahniser:

On behalf of Universidad de Monterrey (UDEM), | submit the documentation of our most
recent report for AASHE's Sustainability Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System
(STARS).

We are delighted to share that in 2017, we obtained a STARS Silver Level in the evaluation,
and we honor our institutional commitment to sustainability, striving to advance in STARS.

Sustainability in Higher Education will continue to be one of our priorities in the upcoming
years. We think of it as an interdisciplinary challenge; therefore, throughout this process,
UDEM has actively sought feedback from our campus community and task force and taken
strategic actions to impuise its cultural awareness by continually exploring new ideas to
support and promote sustainability initiatives.

We are deeply committed to transforming higher education’s role to reinforce sustainability
by incorporating practices and creating synergies that engage students and the community
in these efforts.

The process of research and recollection included in our STARS submission provides us
with valuable and timely information within our performance to heip guide our planning and
development for years to come.

Sincerely,
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Mario Paéz Gonzé13£
President
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